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Wisconsin Rapids Redistricting Committee: 
Tom Rayome 
Jay Bemke 
Ryan Austin 
 
A meeting of the Wisconsin Rapids Redistricting Committee was held in the First Floor Conference Room at City 
Hall, 444 West Grand Avenue on Thursday, September 30, 2021, at 10:19 a.m. Members of the public who 
wished to submit comments regarding a redistricting item were directed to contact the City Clerk. No comments 
were received by the Clerk. 
 
1. Call to Order 
City Clerk Gossick called the meeting to order at 10:19 a.m. All Committee members were present. Also in 
attendance were Justin Conner, Sue Schill and Jennifer Gossick. 
 
2. Select a chairperson 
Bemke nominated Rayome and the nomination was accepted. No further nominations were made and 
nominations were closed. Rayome was elected chairperson by unanimous consent.    
 
3. Review the redistricting process 
The redistricting process was reviewed. 
 
4. Review the tentative Wood County Supervisory District Plan 
The tentative Wood County Supervisory District Plan was reviewed. 
 
5. Develop and approve a Ward Plan and an Aldermanic District Plan for the City of Wisconsin Rapids 
A Ward Plan was worked on.  
No action was taken on this item. 

 
6. Consider an ordinance for Ward Division and the Designation of Polling Places 
No action was taken on this item. 
 
7. Adjournment. 
It was moved by Bemke, seconded by Rayome to adjourn. Motion carried, 3 ayes and 0 nays. The meeting 
adjourned at 12:18 p.m. 

       
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Jennifer M. Gossick, City Clerk  
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